
From: William Hill III <rockabillyhill@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 3:00 PM
To: McLean, Megan, ENV <Megan.McLean@env.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] WIPP Expansion

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Respectfully,
We made an agreement with WIPP back in the 1990's.
We upheld our side of the bargain.
Don't let them change the rules now.
WIPP MUST close in 2024.
Hold them accountable, please.
Bill Hill
A concerned New Mexican


